                          The Evers & Co. October 2015 Real Estate Report
The close-in Washington real estate market showed a relatively flat month, with 3.6 % decrease in average dollar volume of sales since October 2014 and a 6 % increase in days on the market. While there was an overall 6.2% gain in average price in the District, Fairfax led dollar volume of sales with an 8.5 % increase, which is a continuation of the outlying areas finally catching up in sales.

 Overall, a flatter market means that buyers have a better chance to make a good buy in a less competitive situation. This is always the case in the fall months, and buyers who may be less equipped to compete in the highly charged spring market should take the time to shop now, find a good property that meets their needs and…go for it!

*Statistics are taken from the Metropolitan Regional Information System ( MRIS) for three areas: Washington, D.C.; Montgomery County, Maryland; and Fairfax County, Arlington and Alexandria in Northern Virginia.

